
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

23 November 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Virtual STEM Club  

I would like to make you aware of an opportunity for your child to engage in a virtual STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) Club. The national STEM Club provides an opportunity for young 

people, families and schools to take part in sessions provided by STEM Learning.  

 

Families can engage in practical and hands-on activities that support curricular learning and boosting 

understanding and knowledge of STEM topics. Sessions will be delivered by a variety of STEM Ambassadors, 

partner organisations, schools, teachers, technicians and students. The sessions will be pre-recorded with 

subject experts and club leaders on hand during the sessions to answer questions in the YouTube chat.  
 

Sessions will occur fortnightly during term time on Wednesdays starting at 4.30pm and last 30 minutes. The 

club is aimed at different age groups and abilities. 

 

The planned dates are:  

25 November  4.30- 5pm 

9 December  4.30- 5pm 

13 January  4.30- 5pm 

27 January   4.30- 5pm 

10 February   4.30- 5pm 

24 February   4.30- 5pm 

10 March   4.30- 5pm 

24 March   4.30- 5pm 

  

If you are interested in the sessions, you can join the YouTube community: 

https://www.youtube.com/stemlearning 

  

If you do take part in any of the sessions, I would love to see the pictures on Twitter! 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Jagger 

Science Strategic Lead 
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